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Personal Message from Mayor Bonnie Crombie 
 

 
On behalf of the City of Mississauga and Members of Council, 
I’d like to congratulate The Toronto Regional Real Estate Board 
as you celebrate your 100 Year Anniversary! 
 
For the past century, TRREB has been an important part of 
Mississauga’s and the GTA’s growing and thriving real estate 
industry. You have provided trusted and reliable advice to 
countless Mississaugans and helped them make one of the most 
important purchases of their life when buying a new home.  
 
I would like to thank the past and current members on board, who 
are dedicated entrepreneurs and have provided services that 
have enriched the livelihood of our residents, businesses and 
communities. This achievement demonstrates not only the 

importance of work you do but the confidence people have in you as a valued organization in 
our community. 
 
Congratulations on your 100 year anniversary and thank you for all that you do for the people 
of Mississauga and beyond. 
 
Warmest Regards, 
 

 
Bonnie Crombie, MBA, ICD.D 
Mayor, City of Mississauga 


